
Changes to FY13 Department of Health Billing Guide 

Added “United Healthcare (except Managed Care Plans)” as another insurance that the 

Buncombe County Department of Health accepts as a contract provider in each section where 

insurance companies are listed. 

Removed the Social Work section since we are no longer directly providing these services in 

FY13. 

Added the word “routine” under TB Control services to indicate that there are no fees for 

routine TB control services.  

 


